


If you have questions, please call 1-833-998-6193, Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Eastern time,
excluding holidays and supply the fraud specialist with your unique code listed above.

Protecting your information is important to us. We trust that the services we are offering to you demonstrate our
continued commitment to your security and satisfaction.

Sincerely,

SogoTrade, Inc.

1 McBride & Son Center Dr., Suite 288

Chesterfield, MO 63002
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You may contact the Federal Trade Commission, Consumer Response Center, 600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW,
Washington, DC 20580, www.ftc.gov/bcp/edu/microsites/idtheft/, 1-877-IDTHEFT (438-4338).

For Maryland residents: You may contact the Maryland Office of the Attorney General, Consumer Protection
Division, 200 St. Paul Place, Baltimore, MD 21202, https://www.marylandattorneygeneral.gov/, 1-888-743-0023.
For North Carolina residents: You may contact the North Carolina Office of the Attorney General, Consumer
Protection Division, 9001 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-9001, www.ncdoj.gov, 1-877-566-7226.
For New York residents: The Attorney General may be contacted at: Office of the Attorney General, The
Capitol, Albany, NY 12224-0341; 1-800-771-7755; https://ag.ny.gov/.
For Connecticut residents: You may contact the Connecticut Office of the Attorney General, 165 Capitol
Avenue, Hartford, CT 06106, 1-860-808-5318, www.ct.gov/ag.
For Massachusetts residents: You may contact the Office of the Massachusetts Attorney General, 1 Ashburton
Place, Boston, MA 02108, 1-617-727-8400, www.mass.gov/ago/contact-us.html

Reporting of identity theft and obtaining a police report.
For Iowa residents: You are advised to report any suspected identity theft to law enforcement or to the Iowa
Attorney General.
For Massachusetts residents: You have the right to obtain a police report if you are a victim of identity theft.
For Oregon residents: You are advised to report any suspected identity theft to law enforcement, the Federal
Trade Commission, and the Oregon Attorney General.

-*- Demonstration Powered by OpenText Exstream 04/23/2025, Version 16.4.0 64-bit -*-


